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What a busy half term it has been in school! There have been trips away, Mother’s and 
Grandparent’s lunch, Chocolate Bingo and a Duathlon!  I think the children are certainly 
ready for their Easter break. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for making fabulous  
Easter Bonnets and Easter Gardens 
for the Easter Assembly. The chil-
dren looked bright and colourful!  

The singing and the playing of the 
instruments was amazing as always! 

The Long Whatton Band brought a 
tear to the eye with their rendition 
of Halleluiah! 

Thank you for embracing the new online school 
money system. All parents are now set up  and 
we have had positive feedback so far. If you 
need any help with the system please pop into 
the office and Dave will assist . 

            Busy Bees Trip to Manor Farm 

The Busy Bees have been very lucky this half 
term as they have managed to go on two  farm 
visits. 

Their first visit was with years 1,2 and 3 who 
all went over to Manor Farm in Long Whatton 
to see the new baby animals and hold the 
lambs. 

The Busy Bees then went to Manor Farm in 
East Leake to experience another  farm and 
meet some different animals. A good time was 
had by all! 

 We are extremely  proud of our 
children, Mrs Chantrill and their mu-
sical talents. We recently had an as-
sessor from Leicestershire Music 
Hub, who assessed our music provi-
sion at Long Whatton and they were 
extremely impressed with what they 
saw. They have therefore awarded  
us the Silver Music Quality Mark. 

We have so many gold elements too, 
so we are well on our way to achiev-
ing the Gold Mark!  



Thank you again to Mrs Conway and Mrs Mayfield for organising  both the  Grandparent’s 
and Mother’s lunches. I know how much the children love having you all in for lunch and 
value these  special times together. 

Thank you to our PTA for a fun and fabulous 
evening on Saturday at Chocolate Bingo.  

We thoroughly enjoyed performing actions to 
the different numbers to win prizes and the 
anticipation of getting a full house! 

Cefn Lea 

The children had perfect weather and 
a great time on their residential in 
Wales. It is lovely to see our children 
learning beyond the classroom. 

Have a lovely Easter Break and we look forward to welcoming you all  back in the 

Summer  Term! Mrs Gray and the Long Whatton Team 


